Girdwood Land Use Regulations
Title 21 Chapter 9 Review Committee Meeting
December 11, 2017
Minutes Draft
6PM Call to order, Marco Zacarro, Chair

Agenda Approved for December 11, 2017 Meeting
Announcements & Presentations:
LUC will elect officers at their January 2018 meeting.  Positions are Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary.
Introductions:

No new guests.
Old Business:
1. Review timeline for working on the Off-street parking Standards
Margaret Tyler to meet with Marco Zaccaro to rough out the information on off-street parking and complete methodology worksheet between Dec 11 and Jan 8 meeting
Title 21 Chapt 9 Review Committee to review the completed methodology worksheet at their next meeting on January 8. Committee to provide input and changes.

First presentation of the completed methodology worksheet to LUC at their Jan 8 meeting, if possible.

First presentation of the completed methodology worksheet to GBOS at their Jan 15 meeting.

Second presentation of the worksheet to LUC at their Feb 12 meeting, with request for recommendation of support for GBOS Resolution of Support.
Second presentation of the worksheet to GBOS at their Feb 18 meeting, with request for Resolution of Support.

After that, proposal will be taken to the planning department, expect planning hearing in June or July.

All members of the committee will be asked to attend that planning hearing.

After planning process, the proposal will go to the Assembly for review and approval.

Committee has decided to hold off on other updates to Title 21 Chapt 9 until this has completed the process.  Next area to work on would be Street Development Standards.  Last is Construction Standards.

New Business:

2.  Proposed Stream Setback Changes for Planning and Zoning
Federation of Community Councils forwarded information about proposed stream setback changes that are to be considered by Planning and Zoning.  These proposed changes are for new construction.  Existing construction is grandfathered in.  Issues that are to be resolved by the increased setbacks are primarily water quality and flood hazard issues. Setbacks are to be implemented MOA wide.
Kyle is requesting that Jeff Urbanis attend the LUC meeting in January to provide information on the setback changes that are being proposed.  He will request that Jeff provide an overlay of the setbacks on a map of Girdwood.  

Main waterways that are impacted in Girdwood are expected to be Alyeska Creek, Virgin Creek and Crow Creek.

Summary of changes is here: http://anchoragestormwater.com/Documents/stream/ChangeSummaryforStreamAO_111517.pdf
This item is to be considered at Planning and Zoning meeting on February 5.

Other Business
3. Confirm next meeting date Jan 8 at 6PM

Adjourn 6:30PM
Title 21 Chapter 9 Review Committee Meeting Agendas and minutes are available on line: http://www.muni.org/gbos
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